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Public Notice
Kittitas County, Ellensburg WA
The Board of Kittitas County Commissioners will meet at 2:00 pm on December 2, 2014 at the Kittitas

County Courthouse, Commissioners' Auditorium, Ellensburg, Washington to consider lowering the
speed limit on certain county roads to allow wheeled all-terrain vehicle use.

More information is online at http://www.co.Kittitas.wa.us/notices/.
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Daily Record: 11/21/2014; 11/28/2014
North Kittitas County Tribune: 11/20/2014
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